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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to our annual cluster mass which will take place at 

St Benedict’s High school at 6pm on Thursday 28th September.   

This Mass gives us all an opportunity to come together, as a community of faith, to pray for the 

success of our young people as we begin a new session.  

In addition, the evening will be used to mark and celebrate a number of pupils who have been 

appointed to a variety of leadership roles.  

Refreshments will be served after mass.  

I hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

                      Yours sincerely,  

                             

                          Alan Taylor 

                          Head Teacher 

   


